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WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing in support of the change to amend regulations requiring insurers to provide 
uniform claims data in the under 100 employee markets by utilizing the DOI template for 
reporting.  This information is crucial in aiding our clients. 

Transparency of data allows for accurate assessment of risk and pricing 
Employers have a duty to their employees to provide the best health plan options at 
the best price possible 
Data allows for effective education to better control claims spend 
Allows agents and brokers to advocate on behalf of clients with current and potential 
insurers 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of this measure to provide a 
positive change for Nevada employers. 

Regards, 

Jonathan Johnson 
Benefits | Senior Partner 
Direct (702) 874-3052 | Email: jonathan.johnson@aleragroup.com 

Business Insurance | Group Benefits | Personal Insurance | Individual Health | Life Insurance 
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